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Dear Dr. McCrea:  
 
On behalf of the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE), I am pleased to 
advise you that the CCNE Board of Commissioners acted at its meeting on May 5-8, 
2020, to grant accreditation to the master's degree pr ogram in nursing  at California 
State University, East Bay for 5 years, extending to June 30, 2025. The accreditation 
action is effective as of October 16, 2019�����Z�K�L�F�K���L�V���W�K�H���I�L�U�V�W���G�D�\���R�I���W�K�H���S�U�R�J�U�D�P�·�V��
recent CCNE on-site evaluation. You should plan for the  next on-site evaluation to 
take place in the fall of 2024. 
 
At its meeting, the Board determined that the program met all four accreditation 
standards. The Board additionally determined that there are no compliance concerns 
with respect to the key element s. 
 



 

change affecting the nursing program is available at  
https://www.aacnnursing.org/CCNE -Accreditation/What -We-Do/Bacc-Graduate-
Change-Notifications . Substantive change notifications must be submitted to CCNE no 
earlier than 90 days prior to  implementation or occurrence of the change, but no later 
than 90 days after implementation or occurrence of the change. These reporting 
requirements are described further in the CCNE procedures.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the CCNE accreditation process. The Commissioners 
join me in expressing our very best wishes as you continue to promote excellence in 
nursing education.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mary Jane S. Hanson, PhD, CRNP, CNS, FNP-BC, ACNS-BC, FAANP 
Chair, Board of Commissioners  
 
 
cc: President  Leroy M. Morishita 
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